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January 21, 2021 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E.  

Lacey, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Compliance Tariffs for Years One and Two of Two-Year Rate Plan 

 Docket TP-190976  

 

Dear Mr. Johnson:   

 

On November 25, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 09 Final Order Rejecting Tariff Sheets; Authorizing and Requiring Compliance 

Filing in the above-referenced docket. Order 09, among other things, requires Puget Sound Pilots 

(PSP) to make a compliance tariff filing in this docket reflecting a total revenue requirement of 

$35,882,859 in year one and $36,308,428, in year two of the two-year rate plan.1 On January 20, 

2021, PSP filed its amended compliance tariffs for years one and two of the two-year rate plan 

with the Commission.   

Commission Staff (Staff) has reviewed PSP’s amended compliance filing and finds that the tariff 

filing complies with Order 09. Therefore, Staff recommends that the Commission approve the 

amended compliance filing and allow rates to become effective on January 25, 2021. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ann M. C. LaRue 

Accounting Policy Specialist 

Water and Transportation Section 

 

1 Wash. Utils. & Transp. Comm’n v. Puget Sound Pilots,  Docket TP-190976, Order 09, ¶ 461-462 (November 25, 

2020).  
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